DAVID J. KEARS, AGE

AGENCY Agency Director



Department Environmental Health
Hazardous Materials Division
80 Swan Way, Room 200
Oakland, CA 94621

R02840

January 24, 1989

Ms. Mary Jo Heassler Harding Lawson Associates 7655 Redwood Blvd. P.O. Box 578 Novato, CA 94948

Dear Ms. Mary Jo Heassler:

This letter is in response to your request dated December 6, 1988 for information concerning contaminated sites or associated emergency response actions near the northeast corner of Hesperian Blvd. and La Playa Dr. in Hayward, You later identified the address as 24688 Hesperian Blvd. I have found information for the following businesses in the area you specified:

1022 La Playa, Merritt Tire & Brake, Hazardous Waste Generator 1078 La Playa, Dura Built Transmission, Hazardous Waste Generator 24350 Hesperian, Southland Chevron, Hazardous Waste Generator

We have no other records pertaining to this site. This statement is limited to information available to this department and does not reflect other information which may be accessible to other agencies or businesses involved with this property. The City of Hayward Fire Department should be contacted concerning hazardous materials storage permits, management plans, and underground storage tanks.

As mentioned, a billing form is being submitted to cover the costs of this review, at our office rate of \$56.00/hr. or portion thereof.

If you have any other questions, please contact Thomas Peacock, Sr. Hazardous Materials Specialist at 415/271-4320.

Sincerely,

Rafat A. Shahid, Chief Hazardous Materials Division